
MESSAGE FROM ATTORNEY GENERAL MAURA HEALEY REGARDING 
NEW WEBSITE FOR FRONTLINE WORKERS 

AG Healey announced the creation of a new website -  Frontlinema.org  - 
for our frontline heroes.  This website was created in response to the 
urgent need for centralized information for frontline workers, including 
personal protective equipment (PPE), prioritized testing, safe housing, 
meals, self-care and emergency child care.  It also invites the public to help 
by offering messages of support, buying meals for frontline workers, 
helping to provide a safe place for workers to stay between shifts, and 
ways to donate PPE.  

https://mail.town.hull.ma.us/owa/redir.aspx?C=34eddd586b6744a08d04cbd710c9e973&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.frontlinema.org

